
To Whom it Concerns, 
 
I support HB 2849. I believe it’s very important that a court order is required in order for a child to be 
taken from its parents. This bill supports constitutional rights & is the right thing to do for Oregonians. 
Please help Oregon families by supporting this bill.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Lisa E. Lindman 
 
 
 


